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RESEARCH CORPORATION 
DIVISION OF GRANTS 

405 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 17 

CHARLES H. SCHAUER 

VICE PRESIDENT and SECRETARY 

June 21, 1960 

Mr. Grote Reber
 
c/o National Radio Astronomy Observatory
 
Green Bank, West Virginia 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Mr. Campbell at Bound Brook says that your 
30 cases were received there June 14 and are in storage 
at the Finderne Plant. 

In accordance with your instructions, we will 
continue to forward first class mail to you until 
further notice and will hold the rest here. In this 
connection, something in a large manila envelope is 
being forwarded to you. It is from the National 
Research Council in Ottawa and is marked "first class," 
so perhaps it is. A couple of other things are 
enclosed. 

Sincerely yours, 

f~ 

Enclosures 


